
You’re invited… 

...to see your new hospital before we 

open the doors on 30 January 2020.  

When: Thursday 23 January 2020, 

from 10-11am 

Where: new Cobar Health Service, 

Woodiwiss Avenue 

We look forward to seeing you then. 

Cobar Health Service 
Community walkthrough of new hospital 


